Errol Heights Community Association

As you probably know by now, there has been a lot happening in the
Errol Heights Community this past summer.

* Errol Heights was included, initially, in the Milwaukie area
consolidation proposal. The Metropolitan Boundary Commission
subsequently withdrew Errol Heights from this proposal.

* A partial annexation to the City of Portland was proposed for
the area of Errol Heights served by Community Water Company.
This partial annexation was opposed by the Executive Board
of EHCA because it would have split our area into three parts.
As a consequence, the Metropolitan Boundary Commission dis-
approved the proposal and voted to initiate a proposal to annex
the entire Errol Heights area to the City of Portland.

The public hearing on this proposal is scheduled for
September 18, 1980, presumably at the County Courthouse.

* At the June meeting of the Errol Heights Community Association,
the members voted to set up a task force to study the various
alternatives available to Errol Heights. This task force will
present the findings available at this time. They have had a
meeting with Portland City officials to negotiate for benefits,
as an investigative tool.

These matters will be discussed at the upcoming meeting of the
Association. We are limited to time during our meeting at the school and
must be out of the building by 9:30. Because of this, we will begin promptly
at 7:30 p.m. Please plan to be there and become an informed citizen.

See you at the meeting!

John L. Teel
Chairman

OPINION POLL

Please mark your choice of the following options for the future of
Errol Heights and bring this ballot to the meeting.

STAY UNINCORPORATED /7
ANNEX TO PORTLAND Lof
SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT OR LID /_

POSSIBLE ANNEXATION TO NEW NORTH F
CLACKAMAS CITY



OFFICERS:

Chairman:
John L. Teel 774-0453 ERROL HEIGHTS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
c/o 8203 S. E. 66th Avenue
Secretary: Portland, OR 97206
ETlen Lundberg 775-9388
Treasurer:

Dorothy Jirschele 775-4982

SEPTEMBER MEETING
Wednesday, September 17, 1980

7:30 P M.
Joseph Lane School Cafetorium

7200 S.E. 60th Avenue

) NON PROFIT ORGANIZATION
Southeast Uplift Adv. Bd. US POSTAGE

5224 SE Foster Rd. PAID
Portland, Oregon 97206 Permit No. 1062

Phone: 777-5846 Portland, Oredgon



Errol Heights Community Association

ELECTEONE RESUILRS TS

At the annual election of officers of EHCA during the December
meeting, we had only one nominee -- that of Dorothy Jirschele for
the office of Treasurer. She was, of course, elected unanimously.
Dorothy has also agreed to serve TEMPORARILY as secretary. Your
past chairman had his arm twisted and agreed to continue in the
chair on an interim basis. We would like to take this opportunity
to sincerely thank Dorothy for being willing to stand up and be
counted for her community. Many thanks also go to past officers
Glenn Chambers, Leda Walker, and Arlene Stauning for their loyal
support and able assistance.

At the December meeting it was agreed that the meetings would be
changed from monthly to quarterly. Also, to comply with requests
from some of you, the evening has been changed from Wednesday to
Tuesday. Your Executive Board, comprised of past and present offi-
cers and committee chairpersons, has been working to keep the Errol
Heights Community Association alive and relatively well They

have been trying to follow suggestions made for more convenient and
effective meetings. This is something that cannot be done by the
Executive Board alone, however, without support from Y O U!!

The vacancies in office must be filled. Surely there are sufficient

people who care about our community enough to show up at the meetings
and get involved in making our community a better place to live.

The outcome of the Errol Heights Community Association is up to YOU.

Do you care enough about your community to support it?

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 25, at the Joseph
Lane School -- 7200 SE 60th Avenue' -- at 7:30 p.m. in the Cafetorium.
Our speaker will be Earl Blumenauer, Multnomah County Commissioner.

SEE YOU THERE!

John T Teel
Chairman Pro Tem
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Errol Heights Community Association

in cooperation with
MULTNOMAH COUNTY & the CITY OF PORTLAND
invite you to this

SPECIAL MEETING -- Tuesday, January 20, 1981

Lane School Cafetorium - 7:30 p.m.

The annual election of officers of the Errol Heights Community Association
will be held at the January Meeting. At the present time, we have the following
candidates for office:

Chairman - Mike Lind
Vice-Chairman - Vacant
Secretary - Vacant
Treasurer - John Free

A chairman and secretary are required by law in order for the Association to continue
If we do not have a volunteer for secretary (either male or female), the Association
will have to be dissolved. This IS your Community Association. Don't let YOUR
Association die from lack of interest.

On February 17, we will be voting on two ballot measures which are very important
to all of us: TO ANNEX OR NOT TO ANNEX and COUNTY CHARTER AMENDMENT dealing with
Zone of Benefit. Come to the January meeting to have your questions about these issues
discussed and answered. We will have two panels present to discuss these issues: one
panel from the City of Portland and one panel from Multnomah County. On the County
Panel, we will hear the Multnomah County Planning Director, Bob Baldwin, and from
the Department of Environmental Services, Dick Howard, along with a representative
from the County Sheriff's Department and one from the County Commissioners. On the
City Panel, the Annexation Assistant, Darlene Carlson, and representatives from the
Zoning Code Administration, the Fire Bureau, the Water Bureau, and the City Police.
We feel that these panels will be able to answer your questions and provide the
necessary information for you to make an intelligent choice on February 17.

The tentative agenda for the January meeting is:

Business and Election of Officers
County Panel Presentation

City Panel Presentation

Pro & Con

Questions

Installation of Officers

YO W) —

Come to the meeting and bring a neighbor. Voter registration slips will be
available at the meeting for anyone desiring them.

See you at the meeting! M

John L. Teel
Chairman Pro Tem

P.S. THE FUTURE OF THE ERROL HEIGHTS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION IS AT STAKE ---
WE MUST HAVE A SECRETARY. WILL YOU VOLUNTEER?



ERROL HEIGHTS COMMUNITY ~oSOCIATION
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OFFICERS:
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JANUARY MEETING
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